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DATE: March 6, 2023 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Amy Lucey, Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT:     Addendum #2 to Invitation for Bid, # 38498, Geosynthetic Slope Stabilization – Welland 
Road, Lake Apopka. 
 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please make 
all appropriate changes to your bid documents.  Note:  changes are reflected with original language shown 
with strike-through and new language is underlined. 
 
Q1: How should this secured and anchored properly under the water?   
A1: The material is anchored at the top and the weight of the fill secures it underwater.  See 

pictures in Addendum #1. 
Q2: How does this project propose the slope be filled so the dirt is secured under water?  
A2: The material is a dual layered HDPE material that secures the material within the two 

layers.  See pictures in Addendum #1. 
 
Q3: Is there a way to drop the water level through a series of damns? 
A3: No, the water level cannot be altered. 
 
 
NOTE:  The Bid Due Date remains has been changed to 2:00 p.m., Thursday March 9, 2023 Tuesday, 
March 14, 2023. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Bid FORM provided in the proposal package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at alucey@sjrwmd.com. 
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